
 

 

June 21, 2019 

 
 
On Friday, June 21, 2019, at 2:30 p.m., the Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of 
Education, comprised of Chairman of the Board Julie Keny Cathey and Director of Schools Jacob 
Sorrells, reviewed the final line item transfers for the 2018-2019 fiscal year. 
 
After reviewing the document, the executive committee voted 2-0 to approve the line item 
transfers. 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 2:36 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Julie Keny Cathey, Chairman 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Jacob Sorrells, Director 
 


